
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: December 10, 2014  
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa 
 Superintendent of Schools   
 
From: Sheila Alles 
   
Subject: CLASS – K-8 MAISA Units for Reading and Writing 
 
The first episode of this year’s CLASS program is ready to present to our Board of 
Education.  Each CLASS program is developed jointly between the Academic Services 
Department and Ken McMullen in the Communications Department.  This episode will 
showcase the MAISA (Michigan Association of Intermediate School Administrators) 
units for teaching reading and writing which provides the literacy curriculum that is used 
in our elementary and middle schools. 
  
Please consider adding this item to the Instruction portion of the December 15, Board of 
Education Meeting.  Thank you for considering this request. 
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